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October 12, 2023
Dear Mister Clerk,

On Octaober 3, 2023, House Bills 5077 and 5078, were referred to the House Committee on
Health Policy. These bills give employees of agencies who are already authorized to carry and
administer opioid antagonists to also distribute them.

I am asking the Subcommittee on Behavioral Health to review and make recommendations to
these bills. Addressing the opioid crisis and preventing overdoses and death is a priority. | am

confident that the Subcommittee will be successful and productive.

Sincerely,
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Julie M. Rogers
Chair House Committee on Health Policy
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